
BEING RESIDENTS OF A SMALL TOWN LIKE FLORENCE, OREGON IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT WE KEEP THIS THEATER!!!

THE OWNER MICHAEL FALTER HAS DONE AN OUTSTANDING JOB OF BRINGING THIS THEATER TO OUR TOWN SHOWING 

FIRST RATE FILMS AS WELL AS INDEPENDENT FILMS. 

WE CAN'T IMAGINE OUR TOWN NOT HAVING THIS MOVIE THEATER.  IT'S A GREAT WAY TO MEET UP WITH FRIENDS, AND 

TO SOCIALIZE - PRE-PANDEMIC OF COURSE AND HE HAS DONE AN AMAZING JOB IN RE-DOING THE THEATER TO 

COMPLY WITH THE STRICT RULES OF COVID AND STAYING "SAFE" ONCE INSIDE THE THEATER.

DON 'T LET US LOSE THE ONE THING IN THIS TOWN THAT WE SO ENJOY GOING OUT FOR AN EVENING OF PURE 

ENTERTAINMENT. 

SAVE "CITY LIGHTS"!!!!    P L E A S E !!!!!!

THANK YOU, 

BILL & WILMA GAHRET


